
Report to the Board of Christian Education 
on the Vacation School, 1932. 

The attendance at the school was far in excess of what we 
had expected and planned for, the total enrollment being 
approximately 150. Two departments were formed, Junior and 
Primary. The total enrollment in the Junior Department was 
59 and the average attendance was 45. The average attendance 
of the Primary Department was approximately 65. In the Junior 
Department there were 21 children from Memorial Church, 25 
from Temple Baptist, 6 from Main Street Christian, and 1 each 
from the Missionary Alliance, t'rini ty Avenue Presbyterian, 
Watts Street Baptist, and First Presbyteriah churches, with 
3 whose church affiliation is unknown. 

Materials prepared and recommended by the Children's Division 
of the Board of Christian Education were used. The units were: 
for the Juniors, "How Nations Share", and for the Primaries, 
"Children of One Father". 

A total of $21.50 was received from various sources, mostly 
from contributions sent by parents of the children. The total 
expense of the school was '18.50, the balance going into the 
Sunday School Treasury. 

The following helpers volunteered and gave splendid assist­
ance w}thout which the school could hot have been held: 
Klftf~~~ Long, Helen Card, Elizabeth Duke, Elizabeth Hooper, 
Inez Abernethy, Estelle Knight, Bess McGlothlin, Madeline 
MoGlothlin, Tempe Newsom, Bess Breedlove, Dorothy Cole, 
Mrs. F. H. Greene, Superintendent of the Primary Department, 
had charge of the Primary group. 

Respectfully sublllitted. 

Geo. A. Foster 




